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Vote-by-mail has been highly successful in Oregon since its introduction in 1987, and
its ease and convenience have increased voter participation. There are no examples
of widespread or serious fraud that have occurred with this system. Fair elections
with as few impediments as possible to voting are essential to a functioning and
representative democracy. Please do not alter the current voting system in our state,
which works extremely well.



